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for decade courthouses have not allowed armed citizens to enter.  I don't have a big 

objection for courthouses as they are already staffed with armed law enforcement, 

bailiffs, and judges.  If other places want gun free zones then armed citizens with a 

valid conceal carry document issued by the state of their residence then those law 

abiding gun owners should be exempt from the rules of gun free zones unless those 

zones are staffed by armed security.  


